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FUTURE ACTION ITEM #5 
WSU Pullman, Fiscal Year 2025 

Undergraduate Student Technology Fee Committee Allocations 
(Leslie Brunelli / Elizabeth Chilton / Tony Opheim) 

 
TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF REGENTS 
 
SUBJECT: WSU Pullman, Fiscal Year 2025 Undergraduate Student Technology Fee 

Committee Allocations. 
 
PROPOSED:  That the Board of Regents approve the allocations as recommended by 

the Pullman Undergraduate Student Technology Fee Committee for the 
2025 fiscal year. 

 

SUBMITTED BY: Leslie Brunelli, Executive Vice President, Finance and Administration/CFO 
 Elizabeth Chilton, WSU Pulman Chancellor 
 Tony Opheim , Vice President, Information Technology Services/CIO  
 
SUPPORTING 
INFORMATION: In 2015 the ASWSU-Pullman Senate approved a student technology fee 

of $20 per semester for undergraduate students. This fee is authorized by 
RCW 28B.15.051, which states that the revenue generated by the 
technology fee “shall be used exclusively for technology resources for 
general student use.”    

  
The Process:  
The Pullman Undergraduate Student Technology Fee Committee is 
student led with a majority of votes assigned to students. The committee 
conducted hearings in November to review funding requests from a 
variety of university groups for technology projects that will benefit WSU 
Pullman undergraduate students.  
 
Per committee guidelines, allocation recommendations from the 
committee will be forwarded to ASWSU-Pullman for consideration and  if 
endorsed by that body will be forwarded to Chancellor Chilton and 
President Schulz for review prior to bringing them to the Board of Regents 
for final approval in March. 
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